..........

From: Carnew, Sholto
Sent: 17 November 2004 17:17

To: teresa.hewiltt
Cc: Gowdy, Clive; Hamilton, Andrew, Browne, Andrew; Fisher, Ruth

Subject: Mrs Crawford pnone call

Teresa

would be grateful if you could make Minister aware of this. Mrs Crawford phoned me this evening requesting Minister be
made aware that she feels it is totally unfair for an announcement regarding the terms of reference to be made without the

families having prior sight of it. She has already relayed her concerns to the Inquiry Team.

She has however confirmed she will attend on 23 November for her meeting with Minister.
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